
St Barnabas PTFA      
NEWSLETTER—October 2022 

Welcome back to the new term from all at the PTFA! 

We are delighted to be starting the school year with lots more exciting ideas for rais-

ing funds for our wonderful school and will continue to share information with you 

through our newsletters and Dojo.  

The PTA Members…. 

 
What do we do? 
 
FOSB are team of volunteer parents and carers of St Barnabas children. We work  
together to raise funds for the school to allow the school to buy things that nor-
mal funding does not cover. We are currently saving money for a school bus to 
support school events and trips and to make life easier for the school and parents, 
and are hoping for another super year of fundraising events!  
We meet on a regular basis to discuss and plan your events, and are always look-
ing for new additions to our fantastic team!  

How to get involved... 

We are always needing more support from our fabulous parents to volunteer for events, ideas, and to 

help take some of the workload from the team above. The more support we have the more that we can 

do to achieve our targets and improve the school resources, so if you would like to get involved please let 

one of the team know, or email f.o.stbarnabus@gmail.co.uk. 

We also welcome any suggestions or ideas from parents and carers on raising money for the school. 

Again, please email us at f.o.stbarnabus@gmail.co.uk, with any suggestions or feedback! 

Lucy  (Treasurer)- mum to Matthew 

(Yr3),  works in finance and opera-

tional management.  

Amy (Chair) - mummy to Albert (Yr1) -

background in business and leader-

ship. 

Lianne (vice chair) —mummy to Alfie 

(Yr1) and Connie (reception), back-

ground in compliance &sustainability. 

Hi I am Katie . Mummy to Jack (yr4) and 
Alfie (Yr1). I work in Pharmacy at ELHT 
part time. 

Jess, mum of Cassidy (Yr1) and Lenny , 
2.  Works in Conductive Education sup-
porting disabled children. 

Lizzie, mum Oliver in Yr1 and Tia 
works in retail and loves spending 
days of with family. 

Kirsty, mummy to Joshua (Yr1) and 
Archie. Qualified chartered account-
ant. Loves the Lake District. 

Hi im Jade….Mummy to Arabelle—Yr1. 
I work part time in retail and love 
spending time with hubby and 3 girls.   
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What a fantastic year we had! 

At the beginning of last year we set ourselves a fundrais-

ing target of £2500 for the 2021-22 school year, and 

through the Christmas and Mothers Day Shops, the East-

er Competition and the Summer Fayre we managed to 

raise a whopping £2263.38! 

That is down to the hard work and dedication of not on-

ly the PTFA, but to our teachers and parents/ carers / 

grandparents too. THANKYOU for your amazing help and 

support once again, and lets see what we can do this 

year!   

Take a look at some of the pictures from our year below…..!  

This years target is another £2500! Beep Beep! 


